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Well Done to Class 2W who achieved 
the highest attendance this week! 

To report your child’s absence from School,  please call 0121 464 4855 Option 1 or Text 07900 351 202 between 8:00am - 9:00am 
 Please leave your Child’s name, Class and Reason for absence. 

Class Attendance % 

Nursery 89.57% 

RD 90.37% 

RE 96.15% 

1B 96.67% 

1R 87.33% 

2B 96.67% 

2W 99.03% 

Next week will be half term and hopefully if the 
warm weather stays it will be an opportunity to enjoy 
the overdue sunshine. The children have worked so 
hard this past half term and really do deserve to  
relax and have some fun. 

This week Year 2 have completed their assessments 
and their teachers are pleased with their results  
especially when you consider how disruptive the two 
previous years have been. 

After half term there are seven weeks before the 
end of term so we have set up for you to choose two 
Monday afternoons to come and read with your child. 
We have done this so we know who is coming and we 
don’t have too many people coming the same week.  It 
also allows us to monitor who has had an extra read 
and who has not. 

This week we held interviews for a new Teaching   
Assistant as Mrs Fletcher is retiring this summer. 
We had a good response to our job advert and      
managed to shortlist it to three and the overall     
successful candidate was Mrs Landucci who will be 
joining us full time in September. 

We have had a very important visitor in school and 
day care this week and she has been moving around 
the building so all the children can meet her and 
shake her hand. She has also been seen in the office 
window too! Can you guess who? 

We have had a week of Jubilee preparation this week 
and today we held a Jubilee party throughout the 
school. Each class has learnt a song from each decade 
of the Queen’s reign and they will perform it to one 
another in the hall. The staff are also singing a song 
which hopefully the children will join in with. We have 
recorded the performances so you can watch it on DB 
Primary as this is a secure site that only those with a 
password can access. We had a school picnic together 
outside where we had our special jubilee lunch. We 
would like to say a big thank you to all the staff in 
the kitchen who have worked so hard making our    
picnic lunch so special.  

Attendance this week (excluding Nursery)  
 was 94.43% 

Happiness and wonder  

inspires success 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Tel:  0121 464 4855 
Website:  https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/ 

Miss Roberts set a  
competition on DB   
Primary for the   
children to draw 
Queen Elizabeth.  
 

The winner is  
Isabelle Z in Class 1B 

 
Well done Isabelle! 

The winners are; 

 

Nursery: Dameon 

Reception: Isabelle 

Year 1: Danial 

Year 2: Sienna 
 

(photos on reverse) 

Thank you to everyone      
who helped their child make  
a crown, they really are     
fantastic! 
Grace, in Reception, wore her 
crown on the bus on her        
journey to school. It was so 
hard but a winner was chosen 
from each year group.  

Reception & Year 1 have not done Bookworms this week 
due to the excitement of the Jubilee celebrations.  
There will be no rewards assembly on Monday 6th May. 

https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/


 
Her Majesty The Queen will become the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum       
Jubilee  after 70 years of  service.   We hope all our families enjoy the long Jubilee Bank 
Holiday weekend celebrating this historic event. School re-opens on Monday 6th June. 

We hope all our families enjoy the long     
Jubilee bank holiday weekend celebrating this 
historic event. 

 

 


